
We are so glad you’re here! We hope you experience meaningful connections with 
God’s people and sense God’s presence in a fresh way today.

LAST WEEK’S GIVING:
$81,246

WEEKLY BUDGET:
$68,000

WEEKLY GIVING

FISCAL YTD GIVING:
$3,054,864

FISCAL YTD BUDGET:
$2,984,000

FIRST TIME HERE? Stop by the Welcome Desk and say hello! We have a gift bag 
for you, complete with homemade cookies and fruit snacks! We also have free 
coffee and tea in the café. Just turn left when you enter the main doors. It’s around 
the corner to the left from the connection counters.

W E L C O M E !W E L C O M E !

YEAR-TO-DATE GIVING

W H A T ' S  H A P P E N I N G  A T  L E F CW H A T ' S  H A P P E N I N G  A T  L E F C

www.LEFC.net / WaysToGive

SUMMER SUNDAYS We are 
building a team of people to lead 
our kids classes in July and August 
so that our year-round Shepherds 
have the opportunity to rest and 
recharge. Would you consider 
being part of this team and 
investing in the lives of LEFC Kids 
this summer? You can sign up for 
one Sunday or all eight! Stop by 
the website below to learn more!

lefc.net / kids / ser ving

WARWICK COMMUNITY 
CHEST FOOD DRIVE Today is 
the last day to drop off your food 
and monetary donations at the 
connection counter! Thank you 
for helping to share the love of 
Jesus with our community!

lefc.net / fooddrive

SAVE THE DATE for Sunday 
in the Park! Join us at the Lititz 
Springs Park on Sunday, June 2,  
from 10AM to 2PM for an outdoor 
worship service followed by 
baptisms, food trucks, and fun 
with our church family and 
community! More information 
coming soon!

JOIN US for our congregational meeting on Sunday, May 19! We will kick off 
the evening at 5PM with a meal by donation to benefit Crossover's mission 
trip to Thailand this summer. At 6PM, we'll begin our meeting to receive new 
members, affirm new leaders, approve the 2024-25 budget, and more! 

KIDS' MINISTRY is available during the meeting for infants through 4th grade. 
Please pre-register your children at the website below by May 5! 
 
PRIOR TO THE MEETING, please read the documents for Prospective New
Members and Leadership Nominees, which are posted at the website below.
If you don't have internet access, paper copies are available at the Welcome
Desk. If you have concerns about any of these people becoming members or
serving in leadership, contact Elder Chair Tom Daly Jr. at tdaly678@gmail.com 
to voice your concern.

SUMMER INTEREST GROUPS 
will be kicking off next month! 
These groups provide great 
opportunities to try something 
new, engage in a shared interest, 
and meet some new people! Plan 
to stop by our Summer Interest 
Group fair after services on 
Sunday, May 19, to learn about 
the groups we are offering this 
year. Sign-ups open on May 19 
as well. Take a sneak peak at this 
summer's groups on our website!

lefc.net / sig

CONNECT GROUP Looking for 
community at LEFC? Here's your 
chance to try out a life group! 
Join us at Connect Group on 
Sundays, May 5, 12, and 19, 
during second service in Room 
A1. No registration required! 
Contact Jeff with questions.

travis@lefc.net

lefc.net /meetings

OUR NEXT BAPTISM will be held 
on June 2 at the Lititz Springs 
Park during our Sunday in the Park 
service! To sign up, contact Janet 
Travis by May 19!

janet.travis@lefc.net,  717-626-5332

C O N G R E G A T I O N A L  M E E T I N GC O N G R E G A T I O N A L  M E E T I N G

MOVE FOR LIFE Align Life 
Ministries, a community partner 
of LEFC, is holding a spring 
fundraising event, Move for 
Life, on Saturday, May 11, at the 
Junction Center in Manheim, PA. 
Come participate in a scenic 5K 
run or 1 mile walk followed by 
a celebration party with food, 
inflatables, and entertainment. 
For more information and to 
register, visit the website below!

alignlifeministries.org
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